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Oct 4th

Oct 4th

Oct 8th

Oct 10th

Oct 11th

Oct 14th-18th
Oct22nd

Oct 25th

Nov 1st

Nov 7th

Nov 7th

Nov 8th

Nov 15th

Nov 26th

Nov 27th-29th

Upcoming Events

Elementary Grading (Early Dismissal at 12:15)

Spirit Wear Friday

Parent Empowerment Night (Suicide Prevention)
Picture Day

Term 1 Ends

Fall Break (NO SCHOOL)

Staff Professional Development (Early Dismissal 12:15)
Show What You Know Program at 8:15 am

Spirit Wear Friday

Veteran’s Day Assembly (1st-6th grades at Draper 1 campus)
Evening Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent Teacher Conferences (NO SCHOOL)

Spirit Wear Friday

Pilgrim Play /Show What You Know

Thanksgiving Break (NO SCHOOL)

SEPTEMBER'’S BUILDER OF THE MONTH RECIPIENTS:

“I AM A BUILDER WHEN I BUILD WITH ENTHUSIASM”

Ms. Saguilan’s Class: Ralph Anderson
Mrs. Lucas’ Class: James Trumpy
Mrs. Buell’s Class: Jax Hansen

SEPTEMBER’S READING UNIVERSITY RECIPIENTS:

Ms. Saguilan’s Class: Vedh Patil
Mrs. Lucas’ Class: Isaac Smith
Mrs. Buell’s Class: Leti Wakamatsu



READING AND MATH LESSONS AVAILABLE ON APA’'S WEBSITE

When students are absent, they are strongly encouraged to use the online APA reading and math
lesson videos to help them stay caught up in their work. Parents can go to the APA website,
www.americanprep.org and then click on the Parent Resources link. Once there, parents can scroll
down to the Reading and Math Lessons link. The parent can select their child’s reading and math level
as well as the lesson they are on and have access to a video of the full lesson instruction. Though it is
best for students to be in the class every school day, when they must be absent, completing these
lessons while they are absent helps greatly with a successful return to school.

UNIFORM SHORTS- REMINDER
Students are no longer allowed to wear khaki shorts after Fall Break. They will have the choice of
wearing shorts again after Spring Break.

JEANS DAY INCENTIVE

If your child has no missing assignments by next Friday, October 4th, they will be able to wear jeans
with the rest of their uniform on Friday, October 11th, which is the last day of the term. Talk to your
child about this special incentive and encourage them to work hard to stay caught up. Your child will
know they have earned this incentive when they get to wear a sticker home that says they earned a
jeans day incentive.

KINDERGARTEN CORNER: (Sayings from our very own Kindergarten students)

While a student is listening to the book The Giving Tree and eating their lunch.

Student looking at a piece of broccoli in their lunch: “Sorry Mr. Tree, but you're going down to
my tummy!”

Student eats the piece of broccoli: “Mmm. Good tree!”

Warm Regards,
Cody O’Brien
Director of the Early Learning Center

cobrien@apamail.org
801-797-0069
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